
Attention 2019-2020 Chizuk Amuno B’nei Mitzvah Families 

 

 

It is difficult to believe that we are already planning for our 2019-2020 b’nei mitzvah students. 

Chizuk Amuno Congregation will soon be assigning dates for students born between July 1, 

2006 and June 30, 2007. Information and applications are available in the synagogue office by 

contacting Marci Scher at 410-486-6400 ext. 223 or mscher@chizukamuno.org.  

 

In the time period between the assignment of a bar/bat mitzvah date and the day of the simhah, 

families will continue to be invited to participate in “613 & Me,” a series of programs designed 

to enhance the meaning of this milestone lifecycle event. These programs include a session 

entitled “It’s a Date” that will explore each child’s Torah portion, a Mitzvah Fair to help your 

family be more engaged in mitzvot and acts of social justice, a special Shabbat dinner for our 

b’nei mitzvah families, and a special Shabbat morning service to help families become more 

familiar with and comfortable in our Sanctuary service. 

 

We and the entire Chizuk Amuno family look forward to celebrating this exciting and important 

milestone with our B’nei Mitzvah families.  


